
VFW SWEETHEARTS BREAKFAST AND AUXILIARY BAKE 
SALE 

Saturday, February 8th 7am-11am. VFW Hall, New Plymouth. 
 
This is a wonderful opportunity for us to make the holiday a little 
sweeter! Auxiliary Members, if you can, please bring baked goods to 
be sold. If you need to drop them off or have them picked up before 
that Saturday, please call Mary at 208-899-1588. I would love to help 
out. 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

VFW Post 9036 Auxiliary 

P.O. Box 95 

114 N. Plymouth Avenue 

New Plymouth, ID 83655   S                           

www.vfw9036.org 

President:  Mary Spurling 

Sr. Vice President:  Ronda Thomas 

Jr. Vice President:  Norma Hart 

Treasurer:  Ronda Spurling 

Secretary:  Susan Brossard 

 
 

 

MEETINGS ARE HELD THE THIRD 

THURSDAY OF EACH MONTH, 7 P.M. AT 

THE NEW PLYMOUTH VFW HALL 

 

               

 

 

UPCOMING EVENTS: 

January 16 – Regular Meeting 7 pm 

APRIL 12, 2025 DISTRICT MEETING NEW 

PLYMOUTH 
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HAPPY NEW YEAR EVERYONE!  We had a good end to the 2024 year!  
We delivered 27 Christmas Stockings to our local New Plymouth 
Seniors and Veterans at the GRACE center in Fruitland along with the 
help from our Post 9036. Thank you for your support in so many ways!  
With 2025 I am very excited to see what events we will participate in 
as a group and individually.  

NEXT MEETING: 

         JAN 16 & FEB  20th  

 National Headquarters is encouraging donations to the VFW Disaster 

Relief Fund to help veterans and their families that have been affected 

by the Devastating Wild Fires in California. Donations can be made at 

vfw.org   or Send a check in memo write “Disaster relief fund”  to VFW 

National Headquarters, 406 W 34th st, Kansas City, MO 64111 or to 

Our Commander Joe Reiner VFW Department of Idaho PO Box 135, 

Cottonwood ID. 83522 

DISTRICT MEETINGS 

The District Meetings for the remainder of this (fiscal) year are: 

 April 12, 2025 – New Plymouth VFW Hall 

All meetings start with Potluck at Noon, meeting at 1:00 p.m.  Host 

location provides main course, Auxiliaries provide sides/desserts 

Sincerely, 

President Mary Spurling  

208-899-1588 
 

https://heroes.vfw.org/s/7391932/87SYYD2R2
https://heroes.vfw.org/s/7391932/87SYYD2R2

